
 
BOROUGH OF MONTVALE 
PLANNING BOARD NOTICE 
MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Montvale Planning Board Meeting for 
Tuesday, August 6th, 2019 to be held in Council Chambers, at 12 
Mercedes Drive, Montvale, NJ has been cancelled. 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the next regularly scheduled meeting of the 
Montvale Planning Board is Tuesday, August 20th, 2019 at 7:30pm   
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Block 3201 Lot 4-Ridgecrest Realty Associates, 
Inc.-21 Philips Parkway-Application for Conditional Use and Variance Approval, Major 
Soil Moving Permit Approval, Bulk Variance Approval, EIS Approval and Site Plan and 

Waiver will be carried to September 3, 2019 at 7:30pm.  
 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE MONTVALE PLANNING BOARD 
 
R. Lorraine Hutter 
Land Use Administrator 
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